
 

 
 

Welcome to the Vancouver Turkish Film Festival! 

 

This celebration gives us the chance to take in some of the best Turkish documentaries, short 

films and celebrated feature length films. More importantly, it’s a window into Turkish culture, 

which has continued to flourish in Canada since the 1950s. 

 

Our government knows that the arts play a powerful role in building bridges between cultures 

and encouraging inclusion and diversity. Events like this show us how we can better understand 

our neighbours and appreciate their contributions to our country.  

 

As Minister of Canadian Heritage, I’d like to thank everyone involved in bringing this year’s 

festival to life. 

 

Enjoy the shows! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The Honourable Pascale St-Onge 


